

Mr Herman Berge 665 rue de Neudorf L-2220 Luxembourg Luxembourg MOTTATT 1 0 DES. 2010

Reference: CDH 140/10

Strasbourg, 29 November 2010

Dear Mr Berge,

Thank you for your messages, which have been safely received and treated by the Office of the Council of Europe's Commissioner for Human Rights.

Although taking into high consideration all allegations of human rights violations, the Commissioner is not entitled to deal with individual complaints, as stated in his mandate. This means that our Institution cannot take any specific action regarding the situation of Arild and Terjie Lundquist mentioned in your letters.

However, the Office of the Commissioner will take note of your communication and thanks you for the information that you brought to its attention.

Wishing you a satisfactory outcome to the situation,

Yours sincerely

Isil Gachet
Director

Office of the Commissioner for Human Rights